
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
Hi, my name is Susan Boyce and I live in Peter DeFazio's district. 
I believe that the playing field has been dominated by the largest bidders and find that very troubling as 
we should have ordinary people such as myself who should be able to run for office without millions of 
dollars flowing in from special interests. This is not democracy and should be corrected. 
Please support HB 2578 
 
Thank you for reading my thoughts 
 
Susan 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Susan Boyce 
273 Crest Dr 
Myrtle Creek, OR 97457-8622 
(541) 860-5383 
 
 
 


